
UPDATE #8
4/11/23
Listening Sessions Begin This Week!
Your Opportunity to be Part of the Call Process
Thank you to those of you who've signed up for a Listening Session! If you have not yet
signed up, we invite you to do so now. It is vitally important for the Call Committee to hear
from you, and these sessions will provide the foundation for the call process. Members and non-
members are invited and encouraged to participate.

Our Listening Sessions are filling up. The sessions for this coming Thursday, April 13, and
Sunday, April 16, are full. We do have space in the sessions on Thursday, April 20 and on last
Sunday in April, the 30th. Please join us! Click here to sign up.

You will receive an email reminder a few days in advance of your date with the questions
we will explore during these sessions. (Preview the questions in the next column.)

If you are not available these dates or you are not comfortable attending in person, please
email searchcallcucc@gmail.com or call the office and leave a message (336-274-5378). We will
be in touch with options to ensure you have an opportunity to participate and share your
thoughts.

The Call Committee continues to work on pulling together the parts and pieces required for
completing the Church Profile as well as posting the position on alternate sites. As we move into
late April, I will be better able to provide you with the timing of our listings.
—Robin Long

https://congregationalucc.us15.list-manage.com/track/click?u=0427e78e5f7c13a52c3b43c4f&id=6975bbf125&e=b8411b067c
mailto:searchcallucc@gmail.com
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